
Wednesday 28th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

RESIDENTIAL VISIT 

As you are aware, we are dedicated to offering our Year 4 children a residential experience which we 

feel offers so many benefits. 

 

For 2019 we have made arrangements to stay at Hooke Court near Beaminster. This is a fantastic opportunity for 

the children with lots of outdoor activities which involve teamwork, challenge and fun! 

 

Year 4 staff have visited Hooke Court previously and are very impressed with their residential package. Please do 

have a look on their website where you will find lots of information. ​https://www.hookecourt.co.uk/residential/ 

 

We are planning to visit on ​Wednesday 26th June - Friday 28th June 2019​​ and are looking at an approximate cost of 

£160.00 per child to include transport, activities and food. The actual cost will be finalised in January once we have 

confirmed the activities we will be doing. 

 

To enable us to book your child’s place we require an initial deposit of £40 per child. To support you in funding this 

visit we are letting you know the price now to help spread the cost. Full payment for the trip will need to have been 

made by June 7th 2019.  

 

We are very excited to finally be able to take payments for trips electronically. We will be launching our new OnLine 

Payment system Agora over the next two weeks and the Hooke Court 2019 Trip will be the first one on this system. 

This will mean that payments can be made directly from your bank, and at a time that suits you. It will remove the 

need to send cash or cheques in to school.  

 

Please contact either myself or Mrs Troughton if you would like assistance in spreading costs. I am very keen for all 

the children to go and I would ask anyone who might be worried about any aspect of the trip to contact me to 

discuss in confidence. 

 

 

    

 

https://www.hookecourt.co.uk/residential/


Please return the permission slip overleaf with the deposit by​ Friday 14th December​​ .  This date is important to 

confirm and secure places with Hooke court. 

 

There will be a parent’s information evening held on Wednesday 6th March 2019 at 3.30pm in the Year 4 

classroom. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Gary Spracklen 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 



 

Year 4 Hooke Court residential trip Wednesday 26th June - Friday 28th June 2019 initial permission slip 

 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________________ to participate in the Hooke 
Court residential visit and enclose a deposit of £_______ .  

Signed:_____________________________________________   Parent/Guardian  

 

Date:_______________________________ 

  

I agree to reinforce the need for my child to follow the school’s code of behaviour. 

To help with safety all participants are expected to behave in a responsible manner at all times during the event. 
They must take direction from any leader and follow all instructions or guidance given. 

 

    

 


